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Black, Shannon

From: Tesema,Berhanu K (BPA) - TPPC-OPP-3 <bktesema@bpa.gov>
Sent: Tuesday, 15 December, 2020 8:57 AM
To:  Khanh Thai; Bowman, Chad; Zornes, Zachary; ReliabilityCompliance@chelanpud.org; 

Gundry, Joyce; Lesser, Melissa; Craig.Quist; Chan, Desmond; Douglas PUD; Bahr, Eric; 
Sarbaz, Faranak; Gary Farmer; Wang, Guihua; Ellsworth, Jared; Galaway, Jennifer; Gross, 
John; John Nierenberg; Le, May; Andrews, Page; Truong, Patrick; Jones, Peter; Scott 
Beyer; Basrai, Simrit; Liang, John

Cc: Tucker, Doug; Angell, Dave; Mackin, Peter; Bustamante, Ricky; Lee,Christina A (BPA) - 
TPP-OPP-3; Heredia, Anita; Pustovit, Sergey; Hauge,Daniel R (BPA) - TPPB-OPP-3; 
Mercer, Joseph; Iannizzotto, Thomas; Johnson, Kevin; Kosterev, Dmitry; Jackson, Jerry; 
Tesema, Berhanu

Subject: North of John Day (Path 73) Delisting Notice
Attachments: NorthOfJohnDay_Retirement_report.pdf

In accordance with the Western Electric Coordination Council (WECC) Project Coordination and Path Rating Process, 
section II.7 (Path Delisting Process), BPA provides this notification of the proposed delisting of the North of John Day 
Path (Path 73) from the WECC Path Rating Catalog to adjacent utilities that may be affected by the Path 73 delisting.  
 
BPA requests the adjacent utilities to review the proposed North of John Day Retirement Report attached) and provide 
comments, questions or concerns related to the proposed Path 73 delisting by January 15, 2021. 
 
BPA will document any comments, questions and provide appropriate responses before a final notification to 
appropriate WECC committees with the effective date of Path 73 delisting. 
 
Please send any comments, questions or concerns you may have to Berhanu Tesema at bktesema@bpa.gov by January 
15, 2021. 
 
Thanks, 
 
Berhanu K. Tesema 
Electrical Engineer  |  Transmission Planning 
BONNEVILLE POWER ADMINISTRATION 

bpa.gov  | P 360-619-6819 

 


